
 

 

 

PHARMACY CONTRACTING 
 
PharmPix permits the participation in our pharmacy network of any pharmacy – including 

mail order, home-infusion pharmacies and specialty pharmacies – that are willing to accept 

our terms and conditions and are in compliance with federal and state laws.  

 

A written agreement must be in place with a pharmacy and credentialing criteria must be 

completed in order to be included in the pharmacy network. PharmPix requires each 

provider to meet with participation requirements, including but not limited to, licensure, 

insurance and provider agreement requirements. Credentialing and re-credentialing 

initiatives are critical to ensure that participating providers abide by the criteria established 

by PharmPix, as well as state and federal laws and regulations. All pharmacies must be 

approved by the Network Management Committee before becoming part of the PharmPix 

Provider Network and must be re-credentialed every two years to maintain active status in 

the network.  

 

PharmPix wants to make certain that all pharmacies meet standards, including quality, 

safety, cleanliness, patient confidentiality and access. PharmPix retains the absolute right to 

conduct a facility review any time a deficiency, breaches of standards of care or delivery are 

suspected.  

 

If you are interested in becoming part of the PharmPix Pharmacy Provider Network, please 

send the PHARMACY PROVIDER NETWORK PARTICIPATION REQUEST FORM to our 

Retail Network Contracting department at retailnetwork@pharmpix.com  or by fax to 1 (866) 

912-2810. A member of our Retail Network Contracting department will contact you in order 

to process your request.  

If you have additional questions regarding the contracting process, please call us at (787) 

522-5252, ext. 169, 117 or 183. 
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